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Mentions 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Landfill, contractor battle over container 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/06/landfill-contractor-battle-over-container/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Environmental responsibility must fall to the states (Opinion) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/other-commentaries/2017/06/environmental-responsibility-must-
fall-to-the-states/  
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Opinion: EPA budget cuts bad for Pa. 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/opinion/letters/epa-budget-cuts-bad-for-
pa/article_5e868505-e238-578e-9487-89c91f30fb85.html 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: The Smell PGH app helps track air pollution 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/06/27/The-Smell-PGH-app/stories/201706270077  
 
Climate Change 
 
Philadelphia Newsworks: Opinion: Pa. voters must hold elected officials accountable on climate 
protection 
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/opinion-and-essays/item/105116-op-ed-pa-voters-must-hold-
elected-officials-accountable-on-climate-protection&Itemid=20&linktype=hp_opinionessays 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Are cities ignoring the No. 1 contributor to climate change? 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/national/are-cities-ignoring-the-no-contributor-to-climate-
change/article_4bc80f1e-5a8a-11e7-af6d-1f997c1561c9.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Albany Township unveils master plan for new community park 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/albany-township-unveils-master-plan-for-new-community-
park 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: York to launch new bike-sharing program this Friday 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20170627/CPBJ01/170629851/york-to-launch-new-bikesharing-program-
this-friday 
 
Energy 
 
Standard Speaker: Hydroelectric plant proposed for Shenandoah stripping pit 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/hydroelectric-plant-proposed-for-shenandoah-stripping-pit-
1.2211195 
 
WITF: So you're ready to install solar 
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https://www.marketplace.org/2017/06/22/life/so-youre-ready-install-solar 
 
abc27: Trump pushes ‘energy week’ and goal of exporting resources 
http://abc27.com/2017/06/26/trump-pushes-energy-week-and-goal-of-exporting-resources/ 
 
FOX43: Construction begins on net zero-energy building on Millersville University campus 
http://fox43.com/2017/06/26/construction-begins-on-net-zero-energy-building-on-millersville-
university-campus/ 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Land trust breaks ground on affordable, energy-efficient housing site 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/06/land-trust-breaks-ground-on-affordable-energy-
efficient-housing-site/  
 
Bradford Era:  Trump says US on brink of becoming net exporter of energy 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/business/trump-says-us-on-brink-of-become-net-exporter-
of/article_1e3e72a4-18a4-54a1-aebc-d46c514fa2ba.html  
 
Valley News Dispatch: New power line to run through Indiana, West Deer townships 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12430947-74/new-power-line-to-run-through-indiana-
west-deer-townships  
 
Emergency Response 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Waste Recovery cloud forces evacuation in Myerstown 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2017/06/26/waste-recovery-cloud-forces-evacuation-
myerstown/429972001/ 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Residents near the Waste Recovery Solutions plant in Myerstown were evacuated 
from their homes for a hazardous material incident Monday afternoon. 
http://www.ldnews.com/videos/news/2017/06/19/mcdonalds-no-more/103014340/ 
 
Pennlive: 'Orange smoke' to blame for hazmat incident in Lebanon County 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/06/orange_smoke_to_blame_for_hazm.html#incart_river_index 
 
CBS21: Dumpster fire at waste facility leads to hazmat situation in Jackson Twp 
http://local21news.com/news/local/officials-close-stretch-of-king-st-evacuate-nearby-homes-due-to-
hazmat-situation 
 
abc27: Homes evacuated for hazmat incident near Myerstown 
http://abc27.com/2017/06/26/crews-called-to-hazardous-materials-incident-near-myerstown/ 
 
WGAL: Hazmat situation under investigation in Lebanon County 
http://www.wgal.com/article/hazmat-situation-under-investigation-in-lebanon-county/10223549 
 
Mining 
 
WITF: A former coal miner's take on the declining industry 
https://www.marketplace.org/2017/06/22/world/former-coal-miner-s-take-declining-industry 
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Daily American: Coal on the rise in China, US, India after major 2016 drop 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/business/nation/coal-on-the-rise-in-china-us-india-after-
major/article_01302f1c-81e3-59c9-b4e5-7adbebaca3f2.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Philadelphia Inquirer: Opinion: Baer: Could Pa. courts do what lawmakers won't? 
http://www.philly.com/philly/columnists/john_baer/baer-could-pa-courts-do-what-lawmakers-wont-
20170626.html 
 
Bradford Era:  Potter County working to revive Natural Gas Resource Center 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/potter-co-working-to-revive-natural-gas-resource-
center/article_97654ba8-57ab-11e7-a022-47426dd36022.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Shell CEO, board of directors visit Beaver County 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/shellcracker/shell-ceo-board-of-directors-visit-beaver-
county/article_d67c4650-5abe-11e7-a2b4-5fd5618c795c.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh-area gasoline falls to $2.57 a gallon 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2017/06/26/Pittsburgh-
Allegheny-County-gasoline-prices-falls-ninth-straight-week-June-travel/stories/201706260119 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Tribune-Review LTE: Remember what coalition did 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12409832-74/remember-what-coalition-did  
 
Waste 
  
Standard Speaker: Schuylkill cleanup again rejecting electronics 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/schuylkill-cleanup-again-rejecting-electronics-1.2210874 
 
Bradford Era:  Record numbers at electronics recycling event Friday 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/record-numbers-at-electronics-recycling-event-
friday/article_27746ffc-587f-11e7-8340-17b45b606175.html  
 
The Courier Express: Orange smoke leads to hazmat situation 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/state/orange-smoke-leads-to-hazmat-
situation/article_028bcdd5-3205-5de5-a52e-7c739370486d.html 
 
Water 
 
Times News: W. Penn may use grants for sewers 
http://www.tnonline.com/2017/jun/26/w-penn-may-use-grants-sewers 
 
Bleeping Computer: Fired Employee Hacks and Shuts Down Smart Water Readers in Five US Cities 
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https://www.bleepingcomputer.com/news/security/fired-employee-hacks-and-shuts-down-smart-
water-readers-in-five-us-cities/ 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Historic Hersheys Mill Dam to be Breached Park to be Created 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20170626/historic-hersheys-mill-dam-to-be-breached-park-
to-be-created 
 
Pennlive: Opening of private school held up by $86,000 water hookup fee 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/06/opening_of_private_school_held.html#incart_river_index 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster, EPA, reportedly nearing agreement on sewer overflow issue 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-epa-reportedly-nearing-agreement-on-sewer-
overflow-issue/article_1c6d31c8-5ab6-11e7-aadf-fffe02de7b68.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: A near disaster at Susquehanna tubing event should serve as a warning 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/a-near-disaster-at-susquehanna-tubing-event-should-
serve-as/article_62d648b0-5aa3-11e7-8d05-5fbbc3f2bb07.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Student rental properties will connect to Maxatawny Township Municipal Authority 
sewer system 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/student-rental-properties-will-connect-to-maxatawny-
township-municipal-authority-sewer-system 
 
abc27: Hurricane Agnes survivors recall devastation of ’72 flood 
http://abc27.com/2017/06/26/hurricane-agnes-survivors-recall-devastation-of-72-flood/ 
 
WTAJ: Tracking Trout 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/tracking-trout/751335248 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Red Cross teams respond in local communities hit hard by flooding 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2017-06-
26/Local_%28and%29_State_News/Red_Cross_teams_respond_in_local_communities_hit_h.html  
 
Valley News Dispatch: No drowning near Freeport Sunday night 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12447356-74/no-drowning-near-freeport-sunday-night  
 
Daily American: Hooversville water deal still hinges on Hooversville 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/hooversville-water-deal-still-hinges-on-
hooversville/article_5e796ffc-b432-5edc-a7e2-3c3aeee64bde.html  
 
Daily American: Somerset to study stormwater system 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/somerset-to-study-stormwater-
system/article_8a37adda-c356-5295-9170-1918a8d1d96a.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Pa. needs stronger regulation of the regulators: John DiSanto 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/06/pa_needs_stronger_regulation_o.html#incart_river_index 
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Carlisle Sentinel: Hate mowing? A robot can cut your lawn 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/state-and-regional/hate-mowing-a-robot-can-cut-your-
lawn/article_32b0a762-17c9-591d-8fce-44003cc31e8e.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Idyllic scene or…fly paradise?  Residents blame insect swarms on chicken 
farms 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/06/idyllic-scene-or-fly-paradise-residents-blame-
insect-swarms-on-chicken-farms/  
 
Centre Daily Times:  ticks that can make you allergic to red meat are spreading 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/health-care/article158372134.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Trump’s infrastructure agenda:  Approving private projects, including those of his 
allies 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/article157881244.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Vote allows for continuation of Mon-Fayette Expressway extension  
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2017/06/26/mon-fayette-expressway-southern-
beltway-jefferson-hills-monroeville-turnpike/stories/201706260161 
 
Observer-Reporter: Planners approve completing Mon-Fayette Expressway 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170627/planners_approve_completing_mon-fayette_expressway  
 
Tribune-Review: Last leg of Mon-Fayette Expressway OK'd 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12447355-74/last-leg-of-mon-fayette-expressway-okd  
 
KDKA Radio: Plans For Final Phase Of Mon-Fayette Expressway Moving Forward 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/06/27/plans-for-final-phase-of-mon-fayette-expressway-moving-
forward/ 
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